Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: ADDENDUM B014/21 (PLEASE PROCESS)

From: Nette Darwiche_>
Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 7:04 PM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Michael Torres <Michael.Torres@vaughan.ca>; Christine Vigneault <Christine.Vigneault@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Opposition to B014/21 consent to sever

To Whom It May Concern,
My name is Antonietta Darwiche and | have been living at 209 Wigwoss Drive for 25 years now.

We bought into this quaint, lovely area because the properties were much larger and we wanted to get away from the
subdivision, cookie cutter style homes.

Seneca Heights is unique and spacious.

My husband and | wanted a large lot for our growing family and found this lovely area that doesn’t have chopped up
lots that would devalue our property.

My family strongly opposes this application for severance of a lot at 160 Monsheen Drive.

We directly face 160 Monsheen Drive and having the application of severance move forward, will change the esthetic
and character of our unique street scape and larger lots which sets a dangerous precedent for the future!

We love this secluded, original area and a severance has absolutely no part in it!

All corner lots in Seneca Heights have only one home on them and she is asking to build 2 homes!

It should remain unique and spacious and the longtime residents of this quaint area we call home, will all strongly
oppose this application!

Sincerely,

Antonietta Darwiche
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